
 

FRO M  TH E  PR E S I D E N T ’S  DE S K  
I hope everyone had a happy Christ-

mas and a merry new year.   If anyone 

got a new 2015 for Christmas, we 

need your car in the World of Wheels 

Display, so please let us know if you 

got one, and bring it to the meeting so 

we can all drool over it!  I hope every-

one scored big for Christmas, but 

most importantly, that everyone got to 

spend plenty of time catching up with 

family.  I don't know about anyone 

else, but I seem to be so busy during 

the year with work, and really life in 

general, not getting to see much of 

family.  The Holidays is usually the 

best time for everyone to get together 

and catch up with relatives, in-laws, 

and long lost family members from out 

of town.   I am fortunate to get along 

with all my family especially with the in

-laws, and actually look forward to see-

ing everyone for the Holidays. After all, 

that is what Christmas is really about-- 

Family. 

 

After ringing in the New Year, I want to 

say congratulations to our new Board 

Members, Mark Winderweedle, return-

ing this year as Vice President, and 

also to Ernie Lane, who will be filling 

the second position of Member at 

Large.  To our outgoing officers, Tom-

my Gayer and Gene Brock, thank you 

for all your support over the last year, 

and  I ask that you help out our newer 

board members get situated in their 

positions by answering any questions 

that they may have.   I appreciate your 

service to the club, and hope to see 

you both at club events in the New 

Year.  Enjoy your new found member 

status, and don't forget you are now 

eligible for collecting participation 

points toward that one of a kind top 

points jacket we give away each year 

at the Christmas Party.   

 

Kicking off 2015 is World of Wheels, 

which is happening on the last week-

end of February this year.  We have 

already started passing around the 

sign-up sheet for working shifts, so if 

you have not signed up yet at the De-

cember meeting, we will be passing 

the sheet around again this month, 

and in  the February meeting.  The 

World of Wheels show is a big money 

maker for our economy, so please 

come out and help us with the show.  

In return for your efforts, our club gets 

a donation for our charities of one 

thousand dollars, which is a pretty 

good deal for a weekend of service.  If 

everyone signs up for at least one 

shift, we should be covered.  And don't 

forget, for each shift you work, you will 

earn participation points.  Also, you 

will be able to enjoy the World of 

Wheels show for free after you com-

plete your shift.  Another great perk of 

helping out with the show. 

 

Lastly, our annual Bylaw review will 

also be happening in the first quarter 

of 2015.  If you have any changes you 

would like to submit to the board for 

review, please submit them in Writing 

to any board member by January 15th. 

 

Thomas Monahan 
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Emmit Bartee 

Mark Brady 
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Brien Kautzer 

Sabrina Lane 

Jedediah Spencer 

JoAnn Wheless 

Congratulations to Scott and Melinda Wolf.  

They were married the day after Christmas. 

The 2014 Santa Fun Run was a great success.  Over 

90 vehicles representing numerous local clubs partici-

pated, and toys and gifts were delivered to the 

Shreveport Bossier Rescue Mission, Operation Santa 

Claus and Toys for Tots.  Thomas Monahan presented 

the Rescue Mission with a $500 donation from our 

club to help brighten the residents’ Christmas. 

This month’s news-

letter is a little light.  

All members are en-

couraged to submit 

articles, tech tips 

and photos. 
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S H OW  D I R E C T O R ’ S  C O R N E R  

Now that the new year is here, we are feverish-

ly working on our World of Wheels display. Set 

up is Thursday, February 29th and the show 

runs Friday, Saturday and Sunday. The theme 

is set and in motion (so to speak). There are so 

many ways you can help. 1. We need cars! If 

you are interested in seeing your car in the dis-

play, please contact Thomas Monahan or Lane 

Butler. They know the look we are going for. 2. 

Please sign up to work the show. Thomas has 

sign-up sheets and has reduced the length of 

the work shifts for us this year. You can work 

sign in, celebrities, kiddie stuff or just be an 

errand boy or girl. Remember you get free ad-

mission! 3. We also need people to just hang 

out by our display to make sure all is safe. The 

show is a lot of fun. I hope you can make it. 

 

Rhonda Butler 

Show Director 

M C A  N E W S  
Hope everyone had great holidays. If you're like me, 

you kind of feel down and out of sorts. Thinking 

about getting the tree down and putting up the dec-

orations seems to make me not to want to do any-

thing. Ah well; got to get it done regardless of how I 

feel.  
 

World of Wheels is just around the corner. Even 

though it comes later this year, we still have to get 

the momentum going so we don't fizzle before we 

get started. I always look forward to doing it. It's a 

chance to get involved with the club. Plus we always 

have our ongoing battle for the best car display. So 

everyone come out and help. It's a lot of fun. Get to 

know your fellow club members and meet members 

from other clubs. It's worthwhile. Plus we get paid 

for it. Our treasury always needs the funds. It helps 

us to support our charities.  

At the middle of this month I'll be heading for the 

first board of directors' meeting for the MCA. It is 

always a fun time attending the Barrett Jackson 

auction. The cars are unbelievable. Hope to see the 

50th anniversary edition of the cobra. They say only 

50 of them will be produced. Will send pictures. 
 

We'll soon be getting the plans in motion for the 

May trip to the National Show in Grovetown, Ga. So 

try to make plans to attend. It will be near the Sa-

vannah area or nearby.  
 

Till then, start polishing up the 

ponies and I'll see you on the 

road. 

 

Donna  
www.mustang.org 

2015 Club dues are due!  Please fill out the membership form on the 

last page of the newsletter and renew your membership! 



 


